
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BY THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

OF DESCHUTES COUNTY, OREGON 
 

Pursuant to DCC Chapters 13.20, 13.24, and 13.28, on January 31, 2022, at a meeting scheduled 

for 1 p.m., the Deschutes County Board of County Commissioners will hold a public hearing in 

the BOCC Hearing Room, First Floor, 1300 NW Wall Street, Bend Oregon to consider changes 

to fees and services for residential recycling collection services provided by Waste Connections 

in Deschutes County. 

 

Waste Connections proposes to the following services and fee changes in their service area as 

follows: 

 Add weekly collection of glass and comingle recyclables collection in Sunriver, Oregon 

as a weekly universal side-yard collection service at a rate of $14 per month 

 Add comingle recyclables, glass and yard debris collection in their Distant Rural Service 

Zone as a bi-weekly universal curbside service at a rate of $14/month 

 Add glass and yard debris collection in their Rural Service Zone as a bi-weekly universal 

curbside service at a rate of $10/month 

 

Meetings and hearings of the Board of Commissioners will be conducted live and in a virtual 

format in response to the Covid-19 public health emergency and Oregon Governor Kate Brown’s 

Executive Order 20-16. Attendance/Participation options include: A) In Person Attendance, B) 

Zoom at www.zoom.us  Meeting ID:  860 9405 1665 Passcode:  693034,  and C) Live Stream 

Video via the Public Meeting Portal at www.deschutes.org/meetings. 

 

Questions concerning live testimony or Zoom testimony is available by contacting:  email to 

chad.centola@deschutes.org or phone (541) 322-7172.  

http://www.zoom.us/
http://www.deschutes.org/meetings

